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The Newark Public Schools

Office of the State District Superintendent

2 Cedar Street

Newark, New Jersey 07102-3091

Phone: 973-733-7334
Fax: 973-733-6834

www.nps.k12.nj.us
              Christopher Cerf
           

 State District Superintendent
       
MEMORANDUM 

TO:

CASA Staff Members

Central Office Employees

FROM:
Christopher Cerf


Superintendent

DATE:

December 21, 2015
SUBJECT:
EARLY CLOSING for Wednesday, December 23, 2015


On Wednesday, December 23, 2015, all district schools will close at 1:00 pm, with both students and staff dismissed at that time.  Accordingly, the official workday for all central office and CASA personnel will also end at 1:00 p.m.

As we reflect on the past year, I would like to offer my sincere appreciation for the contributions you make to support the district.  It is a privilege to work with such hardworking and dedicated employees.  I wish you and all those close to you a joyous holiday season and a Happy New Year.  
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